King Mongkut Institute of Technology Ladkrabang
Announcement on Postponement the enrollment of Doctoral Scholarship
Academic Year 2021

According to the King Mongkut Institute of Technology Ladkrabang (KMITL)
announcement on February 8, 2021, the recruitment of the candidates for KMITL Doctoral
Scholarships 2021 was planned to be announced on April 30, 2021. However, due to the present
continuous critical COVID-19 epidemic situation, to let the instructors and students of King
Mongkut Institute of Technology Ladkrabang practically save from the risky virus COVID-19

infection.

Therefore, King Mongkut's Institute of Technology Ladkrabang wishes to ensure that
the decision will be carry out smoothly and efficiently. The institute would like to inform that
the announcement on the list of candidates for KMITL Doctoral Scholarship Academic Year 2021
has been postponed on May 7, 2021.

Announced on April 30, 2021
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(Associate Professor Dr. Chamroon Laosinwattana)

Executive Vice President for Human Resource Development
Acting on Behalf of the President



